
I am retired along with a number of my closest friends in our town. We have many small locally owned restaurants in this community 
that have been severely affected by this closure of their restaurants. Not only have we missed gathering together weekly, but I am 
very concerned for the employees of these establishments that have been laid off from work and unable to find employment in the 
hospitality business. This has created undue hardship on the entire industry in this community as well as state wide and would like 
to see this bill passed.


